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THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WAS HI NGTON 

September 6, 1967 

Dear Ivan: 

The Urban Coalition is truly an historic expression 
of this Nation's connnitment to meet the challenge 
that faces the people of our cities. 

I have read your pr~ram and your resolutions. They 
are most constructive. I know they will be helpful 
to the Nation in achieving the goals we seek. 

When the steering committee meets again in Washington, 
I hope to have the opportunity to meet with you 
and discuss our common objectives. I pledge to you 
II\Y assistance in the task before us. 

Sincerely, 

~-
Hubert H. Humphrey 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
M3yor of the City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta Georgia 




